
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Please speak with either of us if you                      
have any concerns or questions. 
 
Mrs Joseph & Mrs Holder 
Co-Headteachers 

 
Springfield Newsletter 

November 2024 

 

 

Parent- Teacher Meetings 
 

Parent- Teacher Meetings will be taking place in 
school on Monday 18th November 3:30-5:45pm and 
Thursday 21st November 3:30-5:45pm.  
Some meetings will be taking place at other times 
and parents will receive an invitation with the 
details of the date and time of their appointment. 
 
 
 

                                                                            

 
 
We end the week with a non- uniform day 
on Friday 15th November to raise money 
for BBC Children in Need. This charity 
helps children all across the UK.  
If you are able to send any donations to 

support this, it would be appreciated. 

On Tuesday 12th November we will be wearing our Odd Socks for Anti Bullying 
week- celebrating the fact that each one of us is unique. 
 

 

 
 

School will be closed on 
Thursday 14th November 
for an INSET day. 
We will re-open on Friday 
as usual. 


